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I am writing in support of keeping open records on agency information available to the public
without charging an access fee, according to the core mandate of the Wyoming Environmental
Quality Act. Agencies affecting public land use should be open, transparent, and not hindered by
increased restrictions. 
Keep records free and open to the public!
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